
  
 

 
 

 
 

Athora Netherlands and WTW complete PPI transfer 
 
Athora Netherlands N.V. (Athora Netherlands) announces today that the transfer of WTW’s Dutch 
Premium Pension Institution (PPI) to Athora Netherlands has been completed. 
 
WTW’s Dutch PPI remains a separate entity for now. Eventually, it will become an integrated part of 
Zwitserleven PPI N.V, while keeping its main current client proposition. To this end, a comprehensive 
integration plan will be developed in 2023. 
 
Leveraging the best parts of both PPIs 
Annemieke Visser-Brons, Chief Commercial Officer of Athora Netherlands: “Obtaining DNB approval 
was an important step in the acquisition process. Now the transfer is complete, and we are pleased 
to welcome the employees and customers of WTW's Dutch PPI to Athora Netherlands. The 
acquisition of WTW's Dutch PPI allows us to leverage the best parts of both PPIs. The combined scale 
and capacity give us the opportunity for even more innovation and even better service to our clients 
and participants.” 
 
In the best interest 
Rolf Kooijman, Chair stichting trustee board: “We are delighted that the transfer to Athora 
Netherlands has been completed. We are confident that this transfer is in the best interest of our 
employees, customers and participants. Together we are well-positioned to grow and maintain our 
high level of customer and participant satisfaction.” 
 
For information 
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About Athora Netherlands  
Athora Netherlands N.V. is the holding company for, among others, SRLEV N.V., Proteq 
Levensverzekeringen N.V. and Zwitserleven PPI N.V. Athora Netherlands’ subsidiaries are active on 
the Dutch market with the Zwitserleven and Reaal brands. A balance sheet total of EUR 65 billion 
(end of December 2022) makes Athora Netherlands one of the largest insurers in the Netherlands. 
Athora Netherlands Holding Limited is the sole shareholder of Athora Netherlands N.V. For more 
information, please visit www.athora.nl. 
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